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EIMIN I. HA'ICH NUCLEAR PLANT UNITS 1, 2
APFM/RB4/ TECH SPEC IMPROVEMENIS

Gentlenen:

As discussed with the NRC staff, Georgia Power Canpany (GPC) hereby
withdraws its request that certain proposed Technical Specification pages
subnitted February 6, 1984, be treated as proprietary. GPC continues to
request that the supporting data base and analyses results included with the
February cubnittal ranain proprietary.

This change has no effect on the substance of our previous request and
does not affect the basis for the changes as described in our 10 CER 50.92
statenents subnitted in February 1984.

If there are any questions regarding this subnittal, please contact this
office.
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! Very truly yours,
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! L. T. Gucwa
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xc: J. T. Beckhan, Jr.
H. C. Nix, Jr. 1

J. P. O'Reilly (NRC- Region II)
Senior Resident Inspector
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